
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Alan Weingarten by Toronto City Council 

 
Moved by: Councillor Mark Grimes 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Mayor John Tory 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of 
passing of Alan Weingarten on Thursday April 7, 2022.  
 
Alan was a loving husband, devoted father, and a staple of the Etobicoke-Lakeshore 
community that he served for over 35 years. In his work as a pharmacist in the Mimico 
neighbourhood, Alan fostered a caring and trusted relationship with many loyal patients, 
and served generations of families in Etobicoke. Alan's service to our community 
stretched beyond his work as a pharmacist. His support for numerous charities, school 
programs, and local organizations was a reflection of his longstanding commitment to 
our community. Our thoughts are with Alan's wife, children, and all of the family and 
friends he leaves behind.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Alan Weingarten's family. 
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